
The members who make up the Evaluation Commission in charge of examining
and  evaluating  the  applications  submitted  to  the  sub-line  of  aid  to  the
choreographic creation of the call to support the creation of the sectors of the
performing  arts,  music,  literature,  the  comics  and  illustration,  visual  arts  and
audiovisual of the Balearic Islands for the year 2023 are as follows:

President: Llorenç Perelló Rosselló, deputy director of the IEB (with voice, but no
vote)

Secretary: Maria Garau Dueñas, IEB technician (with voice, but no vote)

Vocal: Victòria Verger Aguilar, IEB technician (with voice, but no vote)

 Vocal: Pere Santandreu, director of the Sa Màniga Auditorium (with voice and
vote)
       
  Vocal: Nieves Costa, director Teatre Principal de Maó (with voice and vote)
       
  Vocal: Mónica Pérez, cultural manager specialized in AE and new director of the
Mostra d'Autors Contemporanis (with voice and vote)
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